
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

David 

Gavin Murray 
04 September 2007 17:03 
David Crawley 
Trudi Craggs; Lindsay Murphy 
FW: CNS070 - Bridges on Ocean Drive 

I just wanted to advise of a couple of areas where our design team are being frustrated by other elements of tie 
getting involved to the detriment of the progress of the design. 
One is the Ocean Drive issue where considerable work has gone into getting a change notice finalised only to be 
advised that this is an element with is being included in the claim settlement discussion (when it is still ongoing it is 
hard to see how or why this should be). See the following email 

Secondly on Piccardy Place TSS are due to give ourselves and CEC a presentation of their findings tomorrow 
morning. 
This am Alasdair Sim queried it (as per my earlier email) and this afternoon Susan and Alasdair Richards have just 
gone into discussions with Duncan Fraser and Andy Conway to discuss this. Not a problem per sey however Scott 
Ney has been dragged in taking him off of other important project work he should be progressing. 

Sometimes I wonder how we are expected to progress. 
Regards 
Gavin 

From: Orla O'Regan -TSS 
Sent: 04 September 2007 13:42 
To: Gavin Murray 
Subject: CNS070 - Bridges on Ocean Drive 

Gavin 

FYI 

I have spoken to Geoff about CNS070 - Bridges on Ocean Drive. This change is included in the SDS 
Claims Settlement and I have just written a note on the notice re: Costs - stating : 'SDS Costs to be included 
in the SDS Claims Settlement' 

I will get Susan to re-sign reflecting this change and will issue as soon as this is done. 

Thanks 

Orla. 

TIE00041624 0001 


